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Summer Term 2016 

 
Dear Parents/Carers,       
 
Welcome back to the Summer Term. Firstly, a huge thank you for all your support in producing such 
amazing homework projects last term - the standard and variety was really impressive. 
 
During the Summer Term our topics will be: ‘Happy Habitats and ‘The Rotten Romans’ - this will 
include a dressing up day - more details to follow. As part of 
our habitat topic we will be building a ‘bug hotel’ (see image) 
for the school front garden. If you have any materials that you 
think we could use please do bring them in. We are looking for 
pine cones, sticks, tiles, straw/hay, bamboo sticks, plant pots 
and anything else that would make a good bug home!  
 
Please ensure that your child has their P.E. kit in school every 
day. Our PE lesson will be held on Thursday afternoon at 
Cheltenham Cricket Club. If you can help with walking please 
let myself or Mrs Kimber know. 
 
Upcoming school events you should be aware of can be found on the school website and the school 
newsletter.  
 
If you have any questions or concerns then please don’t hesitate to come in for a short chat or to make 
an appointment for a meeting - the best time to reach us is at the end of the school day. 
 

Homework 
Please read as often as you can with your child and sign their Home/School book 
 
Homework will usually be given out on a Monday and will often include a spelling sheet and a maths 
activity on Mathletics. Homework needs to be handed on Friday of the same week. 
 
A weekly list of spellings will be given to each pupil to learn for a test the following week. 
 

 
 

Project 
The children are invited to create a project about an animal of their choice.  
 
Please bring to school by Friday 8th July. 
 
I you have any questions about the project then please don’t hesitate to see one of us. 
 

 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Miss Sanders and Mrs Kimber 

http://www.st-johns-pri.gloucs.sch.uk/

